
Staff Review and Recommendation for 

Energy Cost Savers, Inc. 

Case No. 14-2029-EL-AGG 
 

 

By Entry dated December 13, 2018, the certification renewal application of Energy Cost 
Savers, Inc. was suspended in order to give the Commission and Staff additional time to 
consider the application.  On January 14, 2019, the Company provided additional 
documentation to satisfy the requirements of the application.  After the revisions, Staff 
now recommends that the certification renewal application of Energy Cost Savers, Inc. 
be approved.   
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